
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the start of a new school year! As we prepare for an exciting year of 

learning and growth, I want to provide you with a supply list to ensure that your child is 

well-equipped for success in our classroom. Please take a moment to review the 

following list of essential supplies: 

1. Writing Tools: 

 #2 pencils 

 Highlighters 

 Colored pencils or markers 

2. Notebooks and Paper: 

 Spiral-bound or composition notebooks (varying sizes based on subject) 

 Loose-leaf paper (wide-ruled or college-ruled, as per grade level) 

 Graph Paper  

3. Organizational Tools: 

 Pocket folders or binders for keeping papers organized. 

 Three-ring binders with dividers for subject separation 

 Sticky notes or page flags 

4. Classroom Supplies: 

 Glue sticks or liquid glue 

 Scissors  

 Ruler  

 Scientific calculator  

5. Personal Supplies: 

 Backpack or book bag 

 Pencil case or pouch for storing supplies. 

 Reusable water bottle  

Please note that this list is a general guide, and specific additional supplies may be 

requested by individual teachers or for specialized classes.  

If you have any concerns or questions about the supply list, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me. I want to ensure that every student has the necessary tools for a 

successful learning experience. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. I am eagerly looking forward to a fantastic 

year filled with exploration, discovery, and academic growth. Together, we can make 

this a memorable and enriching journey for your child. 

Warm regards, 

Jason Bower 


